NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Klein Hosts Flu Season Informational Sessions

JEFFREY D. KLEIN  October 16, 2005

NY - With the arrival of flu season, State Senator Jeff Klein (D-Bronx/Westchester) is
sponsoring an informational session for seniors on flu season. Senator Klein will host Jessica
Morris, Director of Community Outreach for the New York City Department of Health and
Mental Hygiene. Morris will give seniors background information on the flu and how to

avoid contracting it.

When it comes to the flu, we know that prevention is the best medicine. I am proud to be
able to offer seniors critical information on influenza, and I am grateful to the New York City
Department of Health for providing my constituents with such knowledgeable speakers.”

Klein continued.

The first session was held Monday, October 17th at Aging in America-Holy Rosary Church in
the Bronx. For more information about upcoming sessions or to schedule a speaker for your

group, contact Senator Klein's office at (800) 718-2039.



